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Citywide Records Program 

Public Records Request #2464  
This public records request has been closed for the following reason: 

• Requestor referred to CMPD Video Disclosure Request Form 

The release of custodial law enforcement agency recordings is governed by N.C.G.S. § 132-1.4A.  Pursuant 
to the statute, the Charlotte-Mecklenburg Police Department shall not release recordings without a court 
order.  A petition must be filed in the Civil Division of Superior Court and then an order authorizing 
release must be signed by a Superior Court Judge. 

This information was provided as a response to a public records request on 6/14/19 and is current to 
that date.  There is a possibility of more current information and/or documents related to the stated 
subject matter. 

Further Information 
For further information about this request or the Citywide Records Program, please contact:  

Cheyenne Flotree  
Citywide Records Program Manager  
City of Charlotte/City Clerk’s Office  
600 East 4th Street, 7th Floor  
Charlotte, NC 28202 
Cheyenne.Flotree@charlottenc.gov 
 
Amelia Knight 
Public Records Specialist 
City of Charlotte/City Clerk’s Office 
600 East 4th Street, 7th Floor  
Charlotte, NC 28202 
Amelia.Knight@charlottenc.gov 

https://charlottenc.gov/CMPD/Pages/Resources/VideoDisclosure_Request.aspx
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